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PARISH BULLETIN 
8 JUNE 2025 

 

WORSHIP FOR SUNDAY – 15 JUNE 2025 

9:30am Mornington Hardy 

10:30am Mosgiel H Watson White 

11:00am Glenaven D Poultney 

RADIO CHURCH  

8.30 am 

David Poultney 
 OAR 105.4FM 

 1575AM 

Live stream oar.org.nz 
 

Please note you can now listen to RADIO CHURCH every Sunday on 

OAR 105.4FM, 1575AM or Livestream via oar.org.nz 

 

Services at Mornington can be watched on YouTube: 

https://www.youtube.com/@morningtonmethodist1598 

http://www.dunedinmethodist.org.nz/
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 upcoming event dates 
 

 PARISH EVENTS COMING UP 

 

Please note: Until Sunday 27 July Mosgiel Services will start at 10.30AM 

25 June 2025  Mornington Fellowship AGM, Mornington Church, 2PM 

 Announcements  
- 

PENTECOST SUNDAY - INNER CITY MINISTERS GROUP ECUMENICAL SERVICE 

The Inner City Ministers Group organizes an ecumenical service on the evening of 

Pentecost Sunday, this year it will be at the Anglican Cathedral at 6pm 

- 

Glenaven Methodist Church Services in July 

Dave and Jan Stewart are away over July. In conversation with members of the 

congregation acknowledging this and the difficulties posed for some by Winter 

we agreed that in July there would only be two service – on the first and third 

Sundays of the month. I will take those services and we will celebrate Holy 

Communion on both those Sundays. 

On Sundays when there is not a service Glenaven folk are most welcome to 

attend our other services and I will email out my reflection and liturgy from the 

Mornington service. 

The normal service roster will resume in August 

David Poultney 

- 

MORNINGTON FELLOWSHIP MORNINGTON FELLOWSHIP 

 


